
  

Certificate of Editing by a Native English Speaker 

Nov，24，2023 

Dear Editor, 

Oxford Editing hereby certifies that on Nov, 24, 2023, we copy edited the article " Labial 

inverse dilaceration of bilateral maxillary central incisors: a case report”. 

One of our professional editors, a native English speaker, copy edited the article, focusing 

on such issues as grammar, language usage, punctuation, and stylistic consistency. 

For more information regarding Oxford Editing’s editing service, please contact Susan 

Hatch Morgan, Owner, Oxford Editing at susan@oxfordediting.com ; or please visit our 

website at www.oxfordediting.com. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Hatch 

Susan Hatch 

Owner, Oxford Editing 

susan@oxfordediting.com  

206-604-2299 
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